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I am writing in support of HB 2979. I am a huge advocate for farmer's markets and 

food resilience hubs. I am someone who has experienced food scarcity, and now am 

someone who is able to buy over 80% of my weekly groceries from the local farmer's 

market at PSU. This is such an important value to the community that it cannot be 

stressed enough. I rely on these farmer's for my sustenance and wellbeing, and there 

are few things more beneficial to the local economy than sustainable farming. Please 

vote to approve this bill. Thank you for reading. 


